
Save the dates!

The 2012 WFC 

Special Operations and 

Hazardous Materials 

Conference and Workshops 

May 21-25, 2012 in 

Wenatchee.  

Scholarship applications will be available next spring.  Additional information 

on scholarships, Section membership, and the planning committee is available 

on the Chief’s website at www.washingtonfirechiefs.org or look for us on 

Facebook under WFC HazMat & Special Operations

http://www.wsafc.org/

